
Parent-to-
Parent Group
Living the Good Life:
Raising Your Child with
Developmental Disabilities

Thursday, April 18, 2024
5:30 P.M. - 6:30 P.M. 
Community Learning Center
1107 Country Club Dr.
Kirksville, MO 63501

Please email clc@sb40life.org to sign up
for the meeting no later than Friday, April
12th.

Child care available upon request no later
than Friday, April 12th.

For more information contact:
Melissa Cline
660-665-9400

melissacline@sb40life.org

Guest Presenter for

Thursday, 

April 18th

Susan Lassabe

Susan is the SB40 Assistant

Director of Service

Coordination

Susan will provide a basic

overview of Medicaid,

processing times, and what a

MRT review is. Please bring

your questions! Susan will be

happy to answer as much as

possible. 

This group is
open to all
parents or

caregivers of
children who

have a disability
(or suspected

disability)
between birth

and end of high
school.

mailto:clc@sb40life.org

